
PLAYGROUND TEMPORARY
CLOSURE
The Victoria Park playground will be temporarily closed on Friday 17
March 2023 for one day whilst maintenance works are undertaken,
weather permitting.

An element of the playground that was damaged will be replaced and
additional soft fall mulch will be added to the area.

Dubbo Regional Council apologises for any inconvenience.
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